



Room 405 70 Whitehall London, SW1A 2AS

WAYNE TULLY

By email request-415737-ab288a7e@whatdotheyknow.com

FOI Reference: FOI324865

31/7/2017

Dear WAYNE TULLY

I refer to your request where you asked:

Please advise the following:

How many trips have been made to and from Northern Ireland by members of the DUP from June 9th 2017 to July 3rd 2017.

What mode of transport has been used for each trip?

What has been the cost associated for each trip?

Have any flights/rail /ferries been booked utilising centralised procurement to reduce costs for the taxpayer? (e.g. through a joint service travel centre or equivalent.)

Has any private transport been utilised to transport members of the DUP? (e.g. a private jet limiting seat uptake to DUP members or their advisers).

I am writing to advise you that following a search of our paper and electronic records, I have established that the information you requested is not held by the Cabinet Office.

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact the FOI team. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request or wish to request an internal review, you should write to:

Sharon Carter Cabinet Office 70 Whitehall London SW1A 2AS

email: foi-team@cabinetoffice.gov.uk

You should note that the Cabinet Office will not normally accept an application for internal review if it is received more than two months after the date that the reply was issued.

If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by Cabinet Office. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely

FOI Team
Cabinet Office